
STEERMAN
FESTIVAL:
SHORT 
PLAY 
EVENT

VASSAR DRAMA
DEPARTMENT
PRESENTS

DEADLINE TO SUBMIT IS
FEBRUARY 14, 2022

BY 12PM
Submit to this form:

https://forms.gle/SojRqANFK
7LmsJk97 

The Steerman Festival will be featuring a
selection of student written short plays. We are
seeking short plays written by students of ten
minutes or less to be presented Sunday April
3rd, 2022 as part of the festival. Please submit
to the Vassar Drama Dept for a chance to be
featured. 

https://forms.gle/SojRqANFK7LmsJk97

